_I'S_l_.l_mal' Neppalli ATTACHMENT 3

From: Larry W Nobles [larrynobles3@juno.com]

Sent: Sunday, January 12, 2003 7:41 PM

To: Kumar Neppalli

Cc: smith137@mc.duke.edu; LYUCW@cs.com; PYahner@nc rr.com; habenjam@bellsouth net;
adstcs@earthlink.net

Subject: Speed calming devices on Lonebrook Drive

Hi Kumar,

I met today with several members of our homecwner's association board and discussed the
speeding problem on Lonebrook Drive in our neighborhood. I reviewed all the speed survey
data that yeu gave me when we met in early December. I also shared your recommendation
for installing two multi-way stop signs (at the intersections of Lonebrook/Tremont closest
to Weaver Dairy Rd. ext and Lonebrook/Glenmore) and three speed humps (between the two
Tremont intersections with Lonebrook, between the Tremont and Glenmore intersections and
between the Kenilworth and Juliette intersections).

As a group, we decided to accept your recommendations with no changes. I could not
remember which type of speed hump you recommended (parabolic, flat-top, etc.) but we will
accept whichever type you feel is appropriate. We would like you to proceed with the next
step towards obtaining the necessary approvals to implement the plan. Your proposal to
the town on January 13 regarding neighborhood contributions toward the installation of
speed humps may impact what we ultimately do but we felt it in our best interest to
formally request action prior to the town council's decision.

If you have any questions, suggestions, or need me to do anything before further steps can
be taken, please contact me at one of the numbers listed below. Thanks again for your
professionalism and your assistance to our neighborhood!

Larry Nobles

100 Kenilworth Place -
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

932-3562 (home)

593-5007 (cell)

919-775-7100, x4781 (work)

noblesl@wyeth.com (work e-mail)




